
Newsletter June 2024 
PARISH INFORMATION 

 
Mass Times  
Monday to Friday:  10am 
Wednesday evening mass: 7.30pm 
Saturday: Vigil 6.30pm 
Sunday: 10.00am & 12noon  
Holy Days: Vigil 7pm & 11am 
 
Parish Office 
Open Mon. Tues. Thurs.& Fri.  
9.00am-1.00pm  
Tel:  01 820 5480 
Email: mulhudoffice@gmail.com 
Website: www.stlukesparishd15.com 
 
Parish Priest 
Monsignor Eoin Thynne 
Tel:   087 2401432 
 
Curate 
Fr. Adrian Crowley 
Tel:  087 4098336 
 
Parish Sisters 
Sisters of St. Joseph of  Cluny 
7 Parslickstown Drive 
Mulhuddart. 
Tel:  8217339 
 
St. Vincent de Paul 
Tel:  01 8550022 

MINISTER’S ROTA 
 

Rotas for Readers and Minister’s of 
the Eucharist for the month of  

June can be viewed on our  
parish website 

www.stlukesparishd15.com or on the 
notice board in the church porch. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

St. Luke’s Family Fun Day  
Saturday 1st June 2pm-4pm 

 
Mulhuddart Cemetery Mass  

Sunday 16th June 3pm 
 

WEKLY COLLECTIONS 
 

Collection totals for the past few weeks were as follows: 

Date Parish Envelopes 
1st Collection 
(for Diocese) 

2nd Collection 
(for Diocese) 

 
05/05/24 
12/05/24 
19/05/24 

 

 
€407 
€330 
€365 

 

 
€200 
€120 
€125 

 

 
€180 
€105 
€100 

 

Monthly Standing Orders (for Parish):  €435.  Shrines: €190. 
St. Vincent de Paul:  €184. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 
3rd June 

There will be no 10am  
morning mass. 

PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES 
 
St. Luke’s Parish will join this year’s Dublin Diocesan Pilgrimage to 
Lourdes from Thursday 5th September to Tuesday 10th September.  
Price:  €988 per person sharing and includes return flights and transfers, 
5 nights accommodation plus meals.  Full religious programme.  If you 
are interested in joining us please give your name and details to Kim in 
the Parish Office.  Savings club available. 
Email:  mulhudoffice@gmail.com. Tel:  01 8205480. 
 



CONGRATULATIONS  
 
What wonderful celebrations we have had in our parish during the month of 
May, of the Sacraments of First Communion and Confirmation, with the  
students from all our parish schools. Everyone looked great, and there was a 
real sense of joy, celebration and community.  Congratulations to everyone  
involved. We give thanks to our loving God for this great day and we continue 
to pray for the students and their families.  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
With our Family Fun Day fast approaching we are looking for volunteers to 
help out.  There will be plenty to do on the day to keep things running smoothly 
to ensure a great day for all our parishioners.  If you can spare a few hours on 
Saturday 1st June from 2pm - 4pm please give your name to Mgr Eoin, or Kim 
in the parish office. 

 

ST. LUKE THE EVANGELIST 
CHURCH GROUNDS 
Saturday 1st June 
      2pm-4pm 

Face Painting 
Petting Zoo, Balloons, 

Music & Dancing 
Family Races, Bingo 
BBQ & Refreshments 

A family event for young and old. 
Everyone welcome. 

MULHUDDART COMMUNITY CENTRE  

MULHUDDART JUNIOR SUMMER CAMP  

5 to 10 yrs 

Registration Night Wednesday 5th June  

from 6pm-8pm 

No deposit needed. 

 Places are limited. 

HOSPITALITY – TEA/COFFEE 
 

After this weekend our monthly tea/coffee 
will cease for the Summer months.  Thank 
you to everyone who helps out and joins us for a chat at 
the end of every month.  This will return in the  
Autumn.  Wishing you all a sunny and safe Summer. 
 
Our Thursday tea/coffee after 10am mass each week will 
resume on Thursday 30th May. 


